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30 June 2022 

 

 

Emergency Works at Marsascala North Breakwater, Marsascala 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners and the general 

public that emergency repair works, are to be carried out, on the Marsascala north 

breakwater. 

 

The works will start with immediate effect and are expected to be completed by the end 

of October 2022. 

 

The works will be carried out from land with the assistance of divers, the International 

Code of Signals flag “A” will be displayed while diving operations are being carried out. 

 

A silt curtain will be laid along the imaginary line joining points A, B, C D, E, F, and G as 

shown on the attached chart. 

 

Owners of vessels that are moored or have a mooring within the area of 10 meters from 

the quay, are to remove such moorings and associated ground tackle with immediate 

effect.  

 

Any vessels and moorings that are left in this area will be removed at the expense of the 

owner. No liability whatsoever will be accepted by the Authority for any damage that may 

be caused while removing the said vessels and moorings. 

 

The quay cannot be used during this period due to the silt curtain.  

 

Masters and vessel operators are to keep a sharp lookout and navigate at very slow 

speed (no wake) when in proximity of the above-mentioned area. 

 

They are also to comply with any instructions given on VHF channel 12 and/or 16 by 
Valletta VTS 
 
  
Chart affected: BA 36, 2538 




